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NOTICE 

 
 

To:   Licensed MH/DD/SAS Providers 
 
From:  Stephanie Alexander 
 
Date:  August 2, 2010 
 
Re:  Closing of Lexington Regional Office 
 
 
Effective September 1, 2010, the Lexington regional office and the two mental health 
teams for Mental Health Licensure and Certification will become home-based.    
 
Correspondence should be forwarded to our Asheville office located at: 

12 Barbetta Drive 
  Asheville, NC 28806.   
 Telephone: 828-665-8705 
 Fax: 828-670-5040 
 
Contact information for Office Personnel: 
 
Robin Sulfridge, Branch Manager  
Cell number:  336-247-0254  
Robin.Sulfridge@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
Barbara Perdue-Evans, North Piedmont Team Leader 
Cell Number: 336-247-1333 
Barbara.Perdue-Evans@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
Joe McGinnis, Foothills Team Leader 
Cell Number: 336-247-1723 
Joe.McGinnis@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
Updated information will be posted on the DHSR website as it becomes available. 
 


